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Mansfield Road

Eston
TS6 0RZ

Telephone: 01642 453157

Headteacher: Mrs P Petrie


  




          Fax: 01642 457323


1 May18

	Dear Parents/Carers 

Parentmail

You can now access Parentmail to top up dinner money, if you owed dinner money previously this will be shown on Parentmail to enable you to make payment to this debt, even if your child/ren are now in receipt of Free School Meals or have moved onto packed lunches this debt will still need to be paid.  

Invoices will be sent every Friday for Breakfast and Afterschool Clubs and will need to be paid before your child/ren can access the provision the following week.  Booking forms have been placed on our website and sent by email, so you can have your own copy at home but forms are still available at the main office, these booking forms need to be completed every week and either handed into the office or emailed to office@bankfieldsprimary.org.uk. 

Our Parentmail stats are as follows, 98% of families can receive text messages, 71% can receive emails and have a Parentmail account and 41% of families are using the Parentmail app.  These are good statistics but we want all families to have access to all the information we send out and which relates to your child/ren.

We still have access to the ‘Bankfields notification app’ until the middle of May, however you will see a decline in the use of this. 

If you are experiencing any issues or have any concerns with Parentmail, please bring your phone to the office and we can help you get set up. 

As this is a new system we may encounter some initial problems and ask for your patience with this. 

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Fidgeon

School Business Manager 


